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Text of the letter addressed to Selvi J Jayalalithaa,
Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu by

Prof. P.J. Kurien, Hon’ble Deputy Chairman, Rajya Sabha is

reproduced below:-

“My hearty congratulations to you on your assumption

as the Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu once again. It is indeed a

moral victory for you as the judiciary has upheld the faith

and trust reposed on it by the people of Tamil Nadu.

I take this opportunity to wish you continued success in

leading the State of Tamil Nadu and the nation and to realize

the dreams and aspirations of the people for getting their

tears wiped off and ensuring all-round progress.

My best wishes and greetings to you once again.”
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